Delhi Public School, Greater Noida 19.04.2023

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Delhi Public School - Greater Noida.

Fee bill for the current financial year is uploaded and can be assessed online. Any adjustment in fee
will be accounted for in the month of May 2023.

We have migrated to new fee software, you are requested to download the 'NEVERSKIP' Parent Portal
Mobile Application to access information pertaining to circulars, etc, alternatively you may also pay
through school website by using “ONLINE FEE PAYMENT” tab which will be direct you to the page of
"NEVERSKIP’.

NOTE: Only registered mobile number (to which you will be receiving SMS) to be used for accessing.
Only 1 number can be registered for each child.

You may use following link to download the mobile app”

Android App: https://goo.gl/LZS7mA

iOS App:  https://goo.gl/H4zR0I

App can be activated using the parent's registered mobile number & activation code sent to
registered mobile number.
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